LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor



Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

1st March 2019

Dear Parents,

On Friday 1st March, Peterborough United Football Club visited Lionel Walden Primary School. As part of that visit, all pupils were issued with a ticket that allows them and one adult to attend a forthcoming Peterborough United Sky Bet League One fixture FREE of charge.

You can choose which fixture you wish to attend from the following;

Wycombe Wanderers - Saturday 2nd March (3.00 pm) Southend United - Saturday 23rd March (3.00 pm) Gillingham - Saturday 6th April (3.00 pm)

The tickets will be in the Motorpoint Stand at the ABAX Stadium. To claim your free tickets, please call the ticket office on 01733 865674 and click option two or, alternatively, follow the instructions on the voucher which will take you to the website.

If you have any queries, want to know more or you are having any issues online, please email <u>tickets@theposh.com</u> with the name of the school, the number of tickets and the game you wish to attend. We look forward to seeing you at the ABAX Stadium!

Enjoy the match!

Phil Adlam
Press Officer
Peterborough Utd FC











